Cabinet Meeting Report
1/13/24
Opportunities for Youth

     Since the last cabinet meeting, we have sent out a letter to club presidents asking which clubs were going to be entering students into the District Level “Opportunities for Youth” Contest. It has been advertised in the PAW PRINTS and Monday Memo also. Only two clubs from the district are entering contestants – Conroe Noon Lions Club and Cut & Shoot Family Lions Club. Next year we hope that we can get many more clubs involved in this wonderful opportunity for our Texas youth.
     We also have been securing our judges for the District Level Contest. Some of the judges are individuals outside of Lions and some are Lions. We have people whose careers were in education and the medical field, as well as other walks of life. We are looking forward to hosting the students and judges at our contest at our Mid-Winter Conference on Saturday, January 27th.

Respectfully submitted,
PDG Rick Reynolds
Lion Marla Reynolds
